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6 MONTH OVERVIEW

• 242 recorded security incidents since last briefing

• Four people died working on behalf of WFP (Yemen / 
DRC / South Sudan)

• Nine people sustained major injuries

• Comparison to first half 2017:
• Slight drop in incident numbers
• Armed Conflict Increased, Crime Decreased

• 2017 trend continues: partners more targeted than 
ourselves >> exploring joint training/awareness
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SOUTH SUDAN: OFFICE ATTACKED
Security

23 July 2018, 06.00Hrs
WFP Head of office injured / UNHCR staff injured
Vehicles, generators damaged
Offices burnt



MALI: VEHICLE ATTACKED
Security

11 July 2018, 10.15Hrs
Timbuktu, Airport Road



YEMEN: TRUCK HIT
Security

11 July 2018, ca. 1500Hrs

Ayrim Junction. Al Qabbaytah
District, Lahij Governorate



YEMEN: SHIP ATTACKED
Security

Direct attack on 
VOS Theia, a WFP 
chartered ship, 03 
June, 17.30Hrs

Fended off by 
onboard PAST

Slight damage

VOS Theia fully 
operational



NOTE ON MARITIME SECURITY
Security

Issues:

• WFP Shipping is tracked and protected by 
EUNAVFOR Op Atalanta – but limited to 
Somalia shipping and protection against 
piracy

• Better solutions needed for areas around 
Yemen

• PAST onboard vessels re-emphasized

• Industry effort



CENTRAL AFRICAN REPUBLIC - CARJACKING

Carjacking when returning home; staff follow 
protocol

Vehicle recovered:
- Satellite tracking
- Community knowledge

WFP Logo’s removed overnight

Security
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